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Hannah joined St Dunstan’s College in January 2023, following a varied career working for a 

number of different charities including the RSA and the Fairtrade Foundation.  Since joining 

St Dunstan’s she has worked closely with the Director of Development to build an ambitious 

plan to fund bursaries and outreach work. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


